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Program to be held at Christian Health Care Adult Day Services of Wayne  

Safety Considerations in Alzheimer’s Disease 

 

Alzheimer’s New Jersey will present “Safety Considerations in Alzheimer’s 

Disease” from 1 to 2 p.m., Wednesday, May 10, 2017, at Christian Health Care Adult 

Day Services of Wayne, 478 Valley Road in Wayne. Pre-register online for this free 

program at alznj.org or call Alzheimer’s New Jersey at (888) 280-6055.  

Alzheimer’s disease causes progressive changes in abilities and judgement. It is 

important for family caregivers to anticipate potential safety risks and take proactive 

steps to address the safety needs of a loved one with Alzheimer’s disease. This program 

provides practical tips on fall prevention, home and medication safety, driving concerns, 

reducing the risk of wandering, and preparing for emergencies.  

### 


